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Local Business Owner Matthew Johnson Named to NSBA Leadership Council 

Daytona Beach, FL – Matthew Johnson, Johnson Engineering & Design LLC, Daytona Beach was 
recently named to the National Small Business Association (NSBA) Leadership Council. NSBA is 
the nation’s oldest small-business advocacy organization, and operates on a staunchly nonpartisan 
basis. Johnson, a recognized leader in the small-business community, joins the NSBA Leadership 
Council alongside other small-business advocates from across the country as they work to promote 
the interests of small business to policymakers in Washington, D.C. 

“As a small-business owner, I see daily the importance of being involved and active when it comes 
to laws and regulation,” stated Johnson. “Joining NSBA’s Leadership Council will enable me to take 
our collective small-business message to the people that need to hear it most: Congress.” 

We are a new mechanical engineering simulation consulting group based in Daytona Beach, FL with 
of highly qualified and experienced mechanical engineers who provide top-notch simulation and 
design services to businesses and individuals.  Our expertise in mechanical engineering spans across 
a wide range of industries, including aerospace, automotive, biomedical, energy, manufacturing, and 
more. We leverage our knowledge and skills to help our clients solve complex engineering problems 
and provide innovative solutions to optimize their mechanical systems and processes.  More 
information on capabilities for Johnson Engineering & Design can be found in D-U-N-S® Number: 
130320973 CAGE Code: 9PEX0, NAICS: 541420, 541330, 541340, 541512, 541715, 335210, 
541430. 

Johnson joined the NSBA Leadership Council as part of his efforts to tackle the many critical issues 
facing small business, including tax reform, regulatory restraint, health care costs and how access to 
capital will impact small business. The NSBA Leadership Council is focused on providing valuable 
networking between small-business advocates from across the country while ensuring small business 
a seat at the table as Congress and regulators take up key small-business proposals. 

“I am proud to have Matthew Johnson as part of our Leadership Council,” stated NSBA President 
and CEO Todd McCracken. “He came to us highly recommended and I look forward our coordinated 
efforts for years to come.” 

Please click here to learn more about Johnson Engineering & Design, LLC. 

For more on the NSBA Leadership Council, please visit www.nsba.biz 



We provide product design and development services to help clients bring their ideas to life. Our 
team of designers and engineers has experience in various industries and can provide effective 
solutions that meet your design and functionality requirements. 
 

 


